Key Stage 4 Options

Dear Parent/Carer

I am pleased to inform you that we are ready to launch the GCSE subject options process for Year 9. Please find the KS4 options booklet by clicking HERE, which has all the key dates and information. 

Do take time to go through this carefully with your child in order to ensure they make an informed decision.

Kind regards

Miss Patel
Head of Year 9 
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